Campus Dining fights food insecurity with new
program
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Students in the School of Professional Advancement are eligible for the Swipe Out
Hunger Program.

SWIPE-OUT
HUNGER

Are you struggling with food insecurity? Are you skipping
meals to make ends meet? Tulane Dining Services and the
Swipe Out Hunger program are here to help.

How does this program work? Students are eligible to receive
three meal swipes at no cost to dine anywhere meal swipes are
accepted on Tulane’s campus. Swipes must be used by the end
of the academic year. Swipes will be added within one business
day of request.

Does this impact my financial aid? Accepting these meals will
not impact your financial aid.

Can | reapply if | still have a need? Yes. Students can request
additional meal swipes up to three times.

How do | apply? Go to tinyurl.com/swipeoutTU, type in your
Splash Card number, and we'll do the rest.

How do | ask questions about the Swipe Out Hunger
Program? Email campusservices@tulane.edu and somecne
will reach out to you with additional information.
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CLICK HERE TO APPLY FOR THE SWIPE OUT PROGRAM
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